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MEMORANDUM
To:  

Marc Appelbaum, Town Manager, Dewey Beach

From: 

David Naples, MCP (Project Consultant-RVB)

Date: 

10/15/13
Subject: 
Ruddertowne Phase 1- Permanent Certificate of Occupancy
Please accept this letter to confirm that, based upon the issuance of a 

permanent certificate of occupancy for Phase 1 of the Ruddertowne Project by 

Sussex County and the Final Inspection Approval Letter from the Office of the 
State Fire Marshal, as well as my review of the applicable codes and 
certification letters provided by the design professionals (architects and/or 
engineers) for the project, and my reliance upon those certification letters, I 
believe that the issuance of a permanent certificate of occupancy for Phase 1 of 
the project is appropriate.

Cc: Christopher Fazio, RVB

